
Stay Connected 
Email: office@TrinityPG.ca 
Office Phone: 250-563-9167 
Web: www.TrinityPG.ca 
Facebook: @trinityucpg 
Livestream:www.trinitypg.ca/pages/live-
stream 
 
Sign Up for TrinityPG Announcements, e-
letters, and newsletters using a 
communication card or www.trinitypg.ca  
 

  

UPCOMING THEMES: 

September 5 – Less Power, More Respect 

September 12 – Words and Silence 

September 19 – Envy and Ambition 

September 26 – Prayer and Praise 

October 3 – Job’s Great Setup 

October 10 – Job’s Seeking 

October 17 – Job’s Encounter 

October 24 – Job’s Epilogue 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday Worship – access at 
https://www.trinitypg.ca/pages/wednesday-
worship 
 
 Be Safe, Be Calm, Be Community 

PARTICIPATING IN WORSHIP 
LEADERSHIP TODAY: Worship 
Leader – Rev. Dr. Bob Fillier; 
Worship Assistant – Diane 
Kjorven; Pianist – Terry Yeh; Choir 
Director – Erica Skowron; 
Associate Choir Director – Diane 
Kjorven; Adult Choir; Digital 
Ministry – Rebecca Fillier 
 

Through our gifts we 
commit ourselves to live 

out the mission and 
ministry of the church. 

Please give generously to 
the Mission and Service 

Fund to make this possible. 

 

Trinity United PG is proud to 

be part of the United Church of 

Canada which ministers to 

close to 3 million people in 

3,500 congregations across the 

country. (For more information 

about the United Church visit 

its website: www.united-

church.ca) 

 

Scripture @ Home 
 
 

Song of Solomon 2:8-13  
Psalm 45:1-2,6-9 

Mark 7:1-8,14-15,21-23 

https://services.planningcenteronline.com/plans/49022311
https://services.planningcenteronline.com/plans/49022311
https://www.trinitypg.ca/pages/wednesday-worship
https://www.trinitypg.ca/pages/wednesday-worship


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Trinity United is a community founded on 
the values of inclusive fellowship, living 
faith, and joyful service. Everyone is 
wanted, accepted, and included. 
 
 
We hope that your worship experience will 
feed you and challenge you on your faith 
journey. Have any questions? Just find 
someone with a “Wonder Host” name tag. 
We project everything you will need to 
participate in worship.  
 
Visitors and Newcomers – please email 
us if you would like to be placed on our 
mailing list and/or email list.  
office@trinitypg.ca  

 
 

Lead Minister: Rev. Dr. Bob Fillier 
Office Assistant: Erica Skowron 

Choir Directors: Erica Skowron &  
Diane Kjorven 

Accompanists: Vic Steblin 
Trinity Kids: Kendra Mitchell-Foster 

Youth: Elaina Hudyma 
Messy Church: Susie Wilson 

Digital Ministry: Rebecca Fillier 
Trinity Downtown: Tom Hynd 

Office Email: office@TrinityPG.ca 
Office Phone: 250-563-9167 

 

 

Sunday, August 29th, 2021, 10:00 am 
Theme: Hearers and Listeners 

 indicates stand as you are able            MV = More Voices  
Bold indicates everyone                         VU = Voices United 

 
 

PRELUDE 

WELCOME & TERRITORIAL ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

LIFE & MINISTRY  

LIGHTING THE CHRIST CANDLE & CANDLE OF TRUTH AND 

RECONCILIATION 

ENTERING INTO WORSHIP  

CALL TO WORSHIP 

Gathering Prayer 

Hymn: Come & Find the Quiet Centre  VU#374 

PRAYER FOR RECONCILIATION AND HEALING 

AFFIRMING GOD’S LOVE 

Sharing the Peace of Christ 

Hymn: We Have Come                           MV#104 

 

Reading: James 1:17-27 (NIV) 

Reflection: There He Goes Again  

SERMON: Listening – Hearing – Acting 

Hymn: This Is God’s Wondrous World     VU#296 

CANDLES OF MEMORY AND HOPE 

 

PRAYERS FOR OTHERS AND OURSELVES & The 

Prayer of Jesus                                                               

INVITATION TO RESPOND WITH OUR GIFTS 

OFFERTORY PRAYER (Unison) 

COMMISSIONING & BENEDICTION 

Hymn: May God’s Sheltering Wings  MV#214 

POSTLUDE 

mailto:office@trinitypg.ca


Trinity United Life and Ministry 

We’ve saved a seat for you! - As of August 
25th, masks are now required to be worn 
while in the building and during worship. 

Supporting Trinity – Thank you for all your 
financial support during this time of COVID-
19 isolation.  Because we’ve come together 
and with your continued support, we’ve 
been able to engage in ministry and support 
our community in PG, throughout BC, and 
Canada.  Did you know there are many 
ways to continue that support? You can: 

• Drop your envelope off at the main 
office 

• Drop off post-dated cheques 
• Made a donation through 

www.trinitypg.ca and clicked 
‘Donate Now’ 

• e-transfer using the email 
bookkeeper@trinitypg.ca 

Together let’s make sure we’re in the best 
situation possible to continue shaping the 
world into a better place.  

Ways to Stay Connected - There are 
several ways we can stay connected with 
one another. www.Trinitypg.ca and our 
Facebook page @TrinityUCPG are the two 
main ways. You’ll find information about our 
COVID-19 Safety Plan and the re-entry plan 
approved by The Board. If you click on 
“Spirituality” you’ll find our worship archive, 
Wednesday worship resource, and evening 
prayer archive.  

Prayer Requests - If you have a prayer 
request, you can email it to 
prayer@trinitypg,ca or call the office and 
leave a message. Your prayer will be added 
to the Sunday worship until you ask us to 
stop. 

Protecting One Another – handmade 
Masks $5 each M&L Men and Women 

Backpack Blessing - Join us Sunday, 
September 5 at 10 am and bring your 
backpack (or whatever you use for 
school/work) and have it blessed for a 
meaningful and enriching year. Don’t need a 
backpack anymore?  We’re collecting new 
backpacks for school and school supplies 
too! Just bring the to worship on the 5th or 
drop them off at the main office. Have some 
at home in great condition? Bring them 
along. We will collect those along too and on 
the 12th to hand out at our monthly Soup 
Kitchen. 

Your Vote, Our Future - Together we've 
been called upon to discern who might be 
the right leaders at this moment in time for 
Canada. That's a big responsibility and it is 
about more than the timing of this federal 
election. There are some major issues 
facing us as a country, yet how do you learn 
about each party and candidate? How do 
you discern personally who to vote for? The 
United Church of Canada has prepared 
resources that can help...not endorsing any 
party or any candidate, yet a lens we can 
each use as part of our discernment. You 
can find resources under “Faith and 
Politics.” Remember, it's not just about who 
you vote for...it's that you vote! 
 
The 6 month Interim receipts have been 
emailed.  If you haven’t received yours, 
please contact Tracey Taite 
donation@trinitypg.ca 
 
Soup Kitchen – second Sunday of the 
Month 

A.C.E. – donations of non-perishable food is 
collected for A.C.E. on the first Sunday of 
the Month.  

Chair Yoga is lead by Kendra Mitchell-
Foster every Monday from 10:30 am – 11:15 

http://www.trinitypg.ca/
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am by donation.  All donations support 
Camp Spirit. 

Queer Worship - at 7 pm on the 3rd Sunday 
of the month in-person and online. Next 
service is Sept. 19th at 7pm 

Join the Tech Team – For more information 
contact av@trinitypg.ca  

Naramata Centre’s new online Programs 
www.naramatacentresociety.org/online-
programs 

Jesus Was Raised on Easter! – Help Us 
Raise a Roof! – Heritage Building at Trinity 
Downtown Needs a New Roof!  Donate 

through: Main Office, 
Online@canadahelps or E-Transfer 

Dial Up Worship – call 250-563-9615 
Posted by 12 noon Mondays 

 

Summer Office Hours – by 
appointment 
 

HAVE A FANTASTIC 
SUMMER! 
  
 

mailto:av@trinitypg.ca
http://www.naramatacentresociety.org/online-programs
http://www.naramatacentresociety.org/online-programs

